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Tinley Park Village Hall, 16250 S. Oak Park Ave., will be closed all day on 

Monday, Feb. 15 in celebration of Presidents Day. Village Hall will reopen for 

regular hours on Tuesday, Feb. 16. For more information on Village-observed 

holidays, please visit the Village Hall page. Happy Presidents Day! 

https://cms6.revize.com/revize/tinleypark/test11/village_hall.php

